Willistown Recycling Meeting May 9, 2017

Attendees: M. Bem, B. Hartlein, K. Lehr, K. Malessa, B. St. Clair, J. Tate

- I. Minutes of April 11th meeting were approved.
- II. Success of April and May Recycling Events.

Tate indicated that the number of TVs and computer monitors dropped off was virtually the same as in 2016: 330. The number of appliances containing Freon was way above the number dropped off in 2016: 81 in 2016 and 115 in 2017. Document shredding was back to normal in that about 8,000 pounds were brought to the shredding site by residents. The weight in 2016, about 12,000 pounds, was skewed by the large volume of township documents that were shredded. Still to be sent to the township is a report from our metal recycling vendor. Both of these events ran smoothly; clean up was swift and thorough by the vendors.

III. Recycling of Audio/Videotapes, and Disks.

The commission packed three 70-pound boxes of these items in preparation for shipping to our long-standing recycling vendor.

IV. Smoke Detectors

Will be shipped to recycling vendor on 5/11.

Next Meeting: June 13th, 688 Sugartown, 7PM.

Jim Tate

Chairman, Recycling Commission